Read Free Cast Iron Cooking For Two 75 Quick
And Easy Skillet Recipes

Cast Iron Cooking For Two 75
Quick And Easy Skillet Recipes
Cast Iron KetoThe Cast Iron Skillet
CookbookThe New Artisan Bread in Five Minutes
a DayThe Dutch Oven CookbookGlorious One-Pot
MealsCast-Iron Cooking for TwoThe Complete
Cooking for Two CookbookOne Pan, Two
PlatesCravingsThe Modern Cast Iron
CookbookCook It in Cast IronThe New Cast Iron
Skillet CookbookModern Cast IronCast Iron
CookbookMy Two SouthsMy Perfect PantryCooking
for Two--Your Cat & You!Cast Iron BakingCastiron Cooking For Two CookbookCast Iron
Cooking For DummiesThe Food Lab: Better Home
Cooking Through ScienceHow to Cook Anything
in Your Dutch OvenSkillet LoveDos Caminos
Mexican Street FoodHealthier TogetherThe Cake
Mix DoctorThe Quintessential Cast Iron
CookbookMaryJanes Cast Iron KitchenCast-Iron
Cooking for TwoGriswold and Wagner Cast Iron
CookbookCooking for GeeksThe Cast Iron
Skillet CookbookTaste of Home Cast Iron Mini
BinderCast Iron GourmetThe Staub CookbookThe
Cast Iron Skillet Cookbook, 2nd EditionHome
SkilletJohn Wayne Cast Iron Official
CookbookThe Lodge Cast Iron CookbookStir,
Sizzle, Bake

Cast Iron Keto
Collects recipes for weeknight meals for two,
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including jambalaya, tuna burgers, veal
piccata, lamb kebabs, yellow curry chicken,
and prosciutto-wrapped salmon.

The Cast Iron Skillet Cookbook
Maybe she’s on a photo shoot in Zanzibar.
Maybe she’s making people laugh on TV. But
all Chrissy Teigen really wants to do is talk
about dinner. Or breakfast. Lunch gets some
love, too. For years, she’s been collecting,
cooking, and Instagramming her favorite
recipes, and here they are: from breakfast
all day to John’s famous fried chicken with
spicy honey butter to her mom’s Thai
classics. Salty, spicy, saucy, and fun as sin
(that’s the food, but that’s Chrissy, too),
these dishes are for family, for date night
at home, for party time, and for a few lifesucks moments (salads). You’ll learn the
importance of chili peppers, the secret to
cheesy-cheeseless eggs, and life tips like
how to use bacon as a home fragrance, the
single best way to wake up in the morning,
and how not to overthink men or Brussels
sprouts. Because for Chrissy Teigen, cooking,
eating, life, and love are one and the same.

The New Artisan Bread in Five Minutes a
Day
Learn how to season cast iron, clean cast
iron, and cook 90 tantalizing recipes in your
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cast iron skillet. This cookbook aims to show
modern cooks how this inexpensive cast iron
tool is the best pan in their kitchen. Fusing
new and traditional recipes and gathering
farm-fresh produce and ingredients, the
authors show cooks how to make delicious food
in this versatile skillet. Recipes include:
Succulent Seared Pork Chops with Plum-MustardCornichon Sauce; Dutch Baby (puffed pancake
with lemon and powdered sugar); Grilled
Prosciutto-Wrapped Radicchio; and Warm Pear
Upside Down Cake.

The Dutch Oven Cookbook
A delicious celebration of the cast iron
pan--by the mega-bestselling author of THE
CAKE MIX DOCTOR. Beloved by home cooks and
professionals alike, the cast iron skillet is
one of the most versatile pieces of equipment
in your kitchen arsenal. Perfect for every
meal of the day, the cast iron pan can be
used to cook eggs, sear meat, roast whole
dinners, and serve up dessert warm from the
oven. Bestselling author Anne Byrn has
carefully curated 160 recipes to be made in
one simple 12-inch cast iron skillet. These
are dishes everyone can enjoy, from
appetizers and breads like Easy Garlic
Skillet knots to side dishes like Last-Minute
Scalloped Potatoes, from brunch favorites to
one-pot suppers like Skillet Eggplant
Parmesan. And of course, no Anne Byrn
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cookbook would be complete without her
innovative cakes like Georgia Burnt Caramel
Cake, cookies like Brown Sugar Skillet
Blondies, and pies and other delicious
treats. Scattered throughout are fun tidbits
about the origin of the cast iron skillet and
how to properly season and care for them.
Anne Byrn has crafted an informational,
adaptable, and deliciously indispensable
guide to skillet recipes the whole family is
sure to love.

Glorious One-Pot Meals
No longer your grandma’s cooking griddle,
cast iron skillets are lifesavers for today’s
home cooks. From seared steaks and crispy
fried chicken to golden corn bread and deepdish pizzas, all-time family favorites come
together in a snap with a cast iron skillet.
Now, a brand-new collection, Taste of Home
Cast Iron Mini Binder, offers all of the easy
dishes your gang craves. Stir-fries,
frittatas, seafood tacos, and even apple pie
and cobblers cook up on the stovetop with
this handy cookbook! Two icons point out
recipes that call for five ingredients or
come together in just half an hour. Grab your
skillet! From cast iron greats to weeknight
timesavers, the 100 recipes in Cast Iron Mini
Binder turn out smokin’ hot and delicious
every time!
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Cast-Iron Cooking for Two
Cast iron cooking is as American as John
Wayne. Everyone is rediscovering the joy of
cooking with classic cast iron. Cast iron
cooking is popular in most kitchens with its
even heating, and the ability to use it in
the kitchen, on the grill or over an open
fire. The John Wayne Cast Iron Cookbook pairs
down home John Wayne inspired recipes with
tips, sidebars and stories that will appeal
to any fan and inspire many to create
sumptuous hearty meals for the entire family.

The Complete Cooking for Two Cookbook
From perfectly crisp pies and tarts to jamfilled coffee cakes and fluffy dinner rolls,
the even heat distribution of cast iron
skillets makes them ideal for baking. This
collection of recipes features time-honored
classics plus tips for keeping your skillets
(new and heirloom) well-seasoned and always
at the ready.

One Pan, Two Plates
Warm, crumbly cornbread. Chicken sizzling in
the pan. Childhood memories filled with
delicious, home-cooked dishes and your family
there to enjoy it with you. Cast iron's
popularity faded in the '70s—replaced by
chemically processed cookware—but today's
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cooks are reigniting a passion for wholesome
cast-iron-cooked meals. This ain't your
grandma's kitchen—caring for and cooking with
cast iron is easy, healthy, and totally
Pinterest worthy. In Modern Cast Iron, selfproclaimed cast-iron connoisseur Ashley L.
Jones recaptures the ease and joy of cooking
with cast-iron cookware. Jones introduces
readers to the best brands and types of castiron cookware to fulfill any cook's needs.
She offers detailed tips and tricks for
rescuing old, rusted pans and keeping them
properly seasoned, and she shares
recommendations for the best cooking oil for
every recipe. With Jones's help, both
experienced and beginner cooks will be able
to rival grandma's cooking. Chock-full of
stories from Jones's own childhood growing up
with cast-iron meals, as well as recipe after
tantalizing recipe—from breakfast quiche to
gluten-free meals and beautiful blueberry
cobbler—Modern Cast Iron explores the
countless ways that cast iron benefits health
and happiness. A comprehensive guide to all
things cast iron and home-style cookin',
Modern Cast Iron offers a new way for cooks
to spice up the kitchen using all-natural
tools and ingredients.

Cravings

The Modern Cast Iron Cookbook
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A beautiful love letter to the enameled castiron cookware of Staub, with 100 achievable,
modern recipes from top chefs and bloggers
from around the country. For decades, Staub
has been an international leader and
tastemaker in the world of cookware. Made in
France, the company’s cast iron graces the
shelves of top chefs as well as home cooks.
But Staub isn’t just gourmet kitchenware. It
inspires people to cook, to try new recipes,
and to share delicious meals with loved ones;
Staub brings people together in the kitchen
and around the table. In this book, the Staub
philosophy of hospitality shines in everyday
recipes like Chocolate Babka Morning Buns,
perfect for lazy weekend mornings, as well as
Yogurty Beet Salad with Za’atar, an ideal
summer lunch. Adding to the collection are
other crowd pleasers, like Beer-Braised Short
Ribs, Chicken Meatballs in Red Coconut Curry
Sauce, Broccoli Rabe Pizza with Caramelized
Onions and Burrata, and Strawberry Crumble
with Oats and Hazelnuts. With gorgeous
photography and cooking tips and tricks, The
Staub Cookbook shows how to use and care for
these modern heirlooms so that they will
bring warmth (and crowds) to kitchen tables
for years to come.

Cook It in Cast Iron
“There's no one better to offer instruction
on how to use the most essential, versatile
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item in your kitchen.”—Grub Street The castiron skillet has been a humble workhorse used
for generations to crisp bacon perfectly and
fry chicken; now use it to turn out tender
scones, cakes, and breads. A curious home
cook, Charlotte Druckman has figured out
every trick for this versatile pan. Heat the
skillet for a few minutes, add some butter to
sizzle, and you can brown cheesy arepas, get
a crunchy crust on a kimchi-topped hoecake,
or blister naan right on the stovetop. Or
preheat the pan in the oven and you’re ready
to bake no-knead pizza, the gooiest sticky
buns, and even a cornflake-milk layer cake.
With beautiful photographs, tips for
seasoning cast iron, and info on collecting
vintage pieces, this book makes cooking so
much fun that your skillet will never see the
cupboard. “A must-own book. Druckman’s
creations leap off the page, and better yet,
inspire you to grab a skillet.” —San
Francisco Chronicle

The New Cast Iron Skillet Cookbook
In her newest cookbook, MaryJane Butters
offers 110-plus recipes for cooking in cast
iron skillets, griddles, Dutch ovens, and
other pans. Step-by-step instructions and
beautiful photography accompany recipes such
as Asparagus and Mushroom Quiche with Potato
Crust, Chicken and Biscuit Skillet Pie, Ham
Dinner on the Half Peel, and RhubarbPage 8/34
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Raspberry Pandowdy. The recipes for breads,
breakfasts, soups, casseroles, main dishes,
pies, and other desserts are sure to satisfy
the hungriest of appetites. Preparing meals
in this tried-and-true cookware just got
easier with MaryJane’s farmhouse recipes,
cooking tips, and cookware care. MaryJane
Butters publishes MaryJanesFarm magazine from
her organic farm in Idaho and manages several
product lines. This is her seventh book.

Modern Cast Iron
This bestselling author team is back with
mouthwatering and innovative one-pot wonders!
The Dutch oven may well be the perfect
cooking vessel—its heavy bottom and tall
sides make it ideal for everything from
braising and stewing to simmering and
casseroles. Soups and roasting cry out for
the even, universal heat. Most warming,
comforting dishes reserve the Dutch oven as a
savior, and these award-winning authors are
here to show you how it’s done. In How to
Cook Anything in Your Dutch Oven, you'll find
recipes like: Vampire-proof meatballs
Islander sweet and sour beef ribs Ratatouille
Lamb vindaloo One-pot ramen Giant maqlubah
eggplant casserole Grown-up mac and cheese
Choco-bacon Bundt cake And way more! In these
pages exist everything from chicken soup and
gumbo to mac and cheese and brownies. The
dish names and ideas may be familiar, but the
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techniques and results will make you a Dutch
oven devotee. And the flavor combinations and
unique applications will also make you the
star of any upcoming neighborhood potluck, to
boot.

Cast Iron Cookbook
50 Recipes for EVERYTHING You'll Ever Want to
Make. Because smaller families shouldn't have
to rely on recipes built for four or six,
America's Test Kitchen has reengineered 650
of our best recipes to serve just two. Over
the years we've discovered that scaling down
a recipe isn't as simple as cutting the
ingredients in half—cooking times,
temperatures, and equipment need to be
adapted as well. This comprehensive cookbook
takes the guesswork out of cooking for two so
you can be sure that anything you want to
make—from Classic Beef Stew to Lasagna to a
mini batch of Fudgy Brownies or a Fluffy
Yellow Layer Cake—will come out right (and
perfectly proportioned) every time. We'll
also give you options when you're short on
time. 150 recipes, including Chicken
Saltimbocca and Pan-Seared Rib-Eye Steaks
with Sweet-Tart Red Wine Sauce, can be on the
table in 30 minutes or less. For those times
when you want healthier fare, we've provided
more than 100 recipes labeled "Light" such as
Provencal Vegetable Soup and Poached Shrimp
Salad with Avocado and Grapefruit, each with
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nutritional information listed in an easy-toread chart in the back of the book. And we
include chapters on for-two slow cooking,
grilling, and baking pies, quick breads,
cakes, and cookies. A 25-page manual teaches
the basics of cooking for two, including
clever shopping strategies to reduce waste,
smart storage tricks help extend freshness of
key ingredients, and our picks for the most
useful kitchen equipment for any two-person
household.

My Two Souths
In this follow-up to their successful Cast
Iron Skillet Cookbook, Sharon Kramis and
Julie Kramis Hearne show off the many virtues
of that beloved kitchen standby, the Dutch
oven. Whether the model in hand is a wellused and blackened garage-sale find, or the
latest celery-green beauty from Le Creuset,
thdutch oven really is the best pot in your
kitchen. This is the pot for slow cooking,
simmering pot roasts and flavorful braises
and stews. Moving effortlessly from stovetop
to oven, the dutch oven is the pot you will
reach for to cook comfort food classics allyear long.

My Perfect Pantry
A New York Times Bestseller Winner of the
James Beard Award for General Cooking and the
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IACP Cookbook of the Year Award "The one book
you must have, no matter what you’re planning
to cook or where your skill level falls."—New
York Times Book Review Ever wondered how to
pan-fry a steak with a charred crust and an
interior that's perfectly medium-rare from
edge to edge when you cut into it? How to
make homemade mac 'n' cheese that is as
satisfyingly gooey and velvety-smooth as the
blue box stuff, but far tastier? How to roast
a succulent, moist turkey (forget about
brining!)—and use a foolproof method that
works every time? As Serious Eats's culinary
nerd-in-residence, J. Kenji López-Alt has
pondered all these questions and more. In The
Food Lab, Kenji focuses on the science behind
beloved American dishes, delving into the
interactions between heat, energy, and
molecules that create great food. Kenji shows
that often, conventional methods don’t work
that well, and home cooks can achieve far
better results using new—but
simple—techniques. In hundreds of easy-tomake recipes with over 1,000 full-color
images, you will find out how to make
foolproof Hollandaise sauce in just two
minutes, how to transform one simple tomato
sauce into a half dozen dishes, how to make
the crispiest, creamiest potato casserole
ever conceived, and much more.

Cooking for Two--Your Cat & You!
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Your Cast Iron Cookbook for Effortless Meals
in the Only Pan You Need It's no secret that
cooking at home is typically healthier and
more frugal than going out to eat or ordering
delivery. Yet for many of us, there simply
aren't enough hours in the day. Enter the
cast iron skillet-the most underestimated
tool of the culinary world. Home Skillet is
your cast iron cookbook for one-pan meals
every night of the week. Crispy crusted
casseroles, impeccably seared steaks, cakes
baked to perfection-cast iron cooking
whatever you want, whenever you want it, has
never been easier or more satisfying. Food
writer Robin Donovan became an instant fan of
cast iron cooking because of its ease and
versatility-plus, it gets better the more you
use it! Home Skillet is the complete cast
iron cookbook, making the best use of this
multi-functional pan while keeping mealtime
quick and affordable. Inspiration strikes
hot-100 recipes specifically designed for
simple cast iron cooking and variety for
every meal Everyday ease- Quick and Easy
labels call out recipes that finish in under
30 minutes Don't sweat it-Invaluable tips and
hacks for cast iron care to ensure your
skillet will serve you for many one-pan meals
to come Finally, a cast iron cookbook that
makes every meal an easy meal! One Big
Cinnamon Roll * Southwestern Savory Corn
Cakes * Blackened Fish Tacos * Skillet Pizza
with Shaved Asparagus * Spiced Lamb Burgers *
Rhubarb Skillet Pie
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Cast Iron Baking

Cast-iron Cooking For Two Cookbook
Learn how to season cast iron, clean cast
iron, and cook 95 tantalizing recipes in your
cast iron skillet. Now with full-color
photography throughout, this cookbook aims to
show modern cooks how this inexpensive cast
iron tool is the best pan in their kitchen.
Fusing new and traditional recipes and
gathering farm-fresh produce and ingredients,
mother-daughter team Sharon Kramis and Julie
Kramis Hearne show cooks how to make
delicious food in this versatile skillet.
Recipes include: Dungeness Crab Cakes with
Tarragon Aioli; Dutch Baby (puffed pancake
with lemon and powdered sugar); Grilled
Prosciutto-Wrapped Radicchio; and Warm Pear
Upside Down Cake. This collection of recipes
invites all cooks to get reacquainted with
the original gourmet cooking tool.

Cast Iron Cooking For Dummies
Chef, restaurateur, and Food Network Iron
Chef Geoffrey Zakarian knows that the pantry
is the backbone of any kitchen and the place
from which every great meal starts. Forget
exotic condiments and specialty foods. With a
working base of 50 readily available
ingredients, from oats and honey to almonds
Page 14/34

Read Free Cast Iron Cooking For Two 75 Quick
And Easy Skillet Recipes
and canned chickpeas, you will always have
the makings of a delicious home-cooked meal.
Whether cooking in his world-class
restaurants, on Iron Chef, or judging the
offerings on Chopped, Geoffrey knows every
great meal starts with a trip to the pantry
first for inspiration. In The Perfect Pantry,
Geoffrey shows you how to use your pantry to
jumpstart any meal. When you bring home your
fresh produce and proteins, you’ll have 150
recipes at the ready, and many of these can
be made with pantry ingredients alone. You’ll
see a simple can of beans as a Smoky Black
Bean Bisque or coconut milk as Spicy Coconut
Tempura Shrimp. Standard back-of-the-cupboard
fare like almonds become crispy crust on a
broiled pork chop; peanut butter lends itself
beautifully to a spicy slaw, cider vinegar
gives great flavor to a chicken main as well
as to donuts, and mustard transforms a a pot
roast. Throughout, you’ll find quick but
ingenious tips for each of the 50
ingredients, like how to use Earl Grey
teabags to infuse ice cubes or a syrup for
French toast. The Perfect Pantry makes it so
easy for your everyday staples to lead,
rather than support, the creation of
extraordinary meals. Geoffrey gives you the
shopping list you need, as well as the road
map for making the most of what you have on
hand.

The Food Lab: Better Home Cooking
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Through Science
Learn to cook it all in cast iron! The castiron skillet is a sturdy, versatile,
traditional kitchen workhorse that 85% of us
own but far fewer of us reach for daily,
mostly because we have one or two recipes we
use it for and otherwise it stays in the back
of the cabinet. In this new cookbook, the
editors of Cook's Country will show you
everything you need to know about cast-iron
cookware and the many (and often surprising)
dishes you can cook and bake in this
multitasker of a pan, from the classic dishes
everyone knows and loves like steak, perfect
fried eggs, and cornbread, to innovative and
inspiring recipes like skillet apple pie,
pizza, and cinnamon swirl bread. Learn about
this cast iron's history and what makes it
uniquely American and let us show you how to
shop for, season, care for, and clean this
perfect pan.

How to Cook Anything in Your Dutch Oven
Cast iron is a unique material that heats
evenly and lasts practically forever.
Finally, here is a cast iron cookbook as
timeless and varied as the material itself.
Cast iron revolutionized American cooking
upon its introduction, and soon no kitchen
was complete without long-lasting, heatretaining cast iron cookware. Today, cast
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iron is a fixture still, even the most
cutting-edge, high-tech kitchens. Top chefs
know: there is simply no other material quite
like it. Classic illustrations of collectible
pans and recipes for these or any cast iron
products, combined with fresh takes on the
best of American cooking, make the one-of–akind Cast Iron Cookbook an instant classic.
The recipes featured in Cast Iron Cookbook
are tailored to the material's singular
strengths, blending classic dishes like peach
cobbler and fried chicken with modern fare
like Duck with Apples, Moroccan Lamb-Stuffed
Peppers, and Panko-Macadamia-Crusted Salmon.

Skillet Love
After twenty years of traveling throughout
Mexico, Chef Ivy Stark became enchanted by
the colorful, tasty native foods and was
determined to bring them to America. From
stylish couples enjoying beef tacos at a café
to day laborers standing at a counter over a
paper plate filled with carnitas, everyone
loves this delicious, accessible
cuisine.While the bright, robust flavors of
Mexican cooking have tempted taste buds north
of the border for decades, only recently has
the country’s lesser-known street food made
its way onto the American table via
California and the Southwest. Versatile and
simple, these dishes can be enjoyed as a
quick nibble or as part of an elegant meal.
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Stark introduces both beginners and skilled
cooks to such traditional foods as Mexico
City corn, smoked fish tostadas, plantain
croquettes, and much more. Stark offers timesaving techniques and make-ahead suggestions,
as well as tips for working with Mexican
seasonings and produce like chilies and
plantains.

Dos Caminos Mexican Street Food
Finally, a paperback version of the
bestselling One Pan To Rule Them All! Let’s
face it. If your kitchen had just one pan,
one single tool to accomplish any cooking
concoction of which you dare to dream, it
should be a pretty awesome one, right? The
one true pan to rule them all—it should be a
cast iron skillet! Cast iron cookware is a
proven hero, never goes out of style, and
cannot be destroyed, despite how you feel
about yourself as a home cook. Here Howie
Southworth and Greg Matza—best friends and
adventurous home cooks—guide you through the
ins and outs of all things cast iron and
share one hundred recipes for cooking in a
skillet on the stovetop or outdoors on a
grill or campfire. Here you’ll find easy-tofollow recipes for: Spinach and cheddar
frittata Lobster pot pie Creole jambalaya
Chicken and dumplings Bacon-wrapped steak
Spicy queso fundido dip Sichuan fried rice
Maple-spiked acorn squash Almond-crusted
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apple pie And more!

Healthier Together
The New Artisan Bread in Five Minutes a Day
is a fully revised and updated edition of the
bestselling, ground-breaking, and
revolutionary approach to bread-making--a
perfect gift for foodies and bakers! With
more than half a million copies of their
books in print, Jeff Hertzberg and Zoë
François have proven that people want to bake
their own bread, so long as they can do it
easily and quickly. Based on fan feedback,
Jeff and Zoë have completely revamped their
first, most popular, and now-classic book,
Artisan Bread in Five Minutes a Day.
Responding to their thousands of ardent fans,
Jeff and Zoë returned to their test kitchens
to whip up more delicious baking recipes.
They've also included a gluten-free chapter,
forty all-new gorgeous color photos, and one
hundred informative black-and-white how-to
photos. They've made the "Tips and
Techniques" and "Ingredients" chapters bigger
and better than ever before, and included
readers' Frequently Asked Questions. This
revised edition also includes more than
thirty brand-new recipes for Beer-Cheese
Bread, Crock-Pot Bread, Panini, Pretzel Buns,
Apple-Stuffed French Toast, and many more.
There's nothing like the smell of freshly
baked bread to fill a kitchen with warmth,
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eager appetites, and endless praise. Now,
using Jeff and Zoë's innovative technique,
you can create bread that rivals those of the
finest bakers in the world in just five
minutes of active preparation time.

The Cake Mix Doctor
Small-batch, one-pot dishes to share with
close friends and family! In Cast-Iron
Cooking for Two, Joanna Pruess celebrates the
enduring appeal of cast-iron cooking and the
countless twosomes who love sharing homecooked food. Her 75 easy and flavorful
recipes feature versatile cast-iron skillets
that are the right size for people cooking
for two (or three), whether they be empty
nesters, college students, or just anyone who
is not feeding a group. From Spicy BeerBattered Shrimp with Remoulade Sauce to Homey
Oven-Roasted Chicken Thighs and Legs with Pan
Gravy to Orange-Sesame Shortbread Cookies,
you’ll find dishes that are perfect for any
occasion when it’s just the two of you?—or
maybe even a few! Date night, Sunday morning
with a couple of kids, or a casual drop-in
dinner for a close friend. Real ingredients
that are easily accessible, along with a
smattering of high-quality convenience foods
(think prepared pesto, pumpkin pie spice
mix), help the home cook save time, money,
and cupboard and counter space. Home cooks
are discovering the cast-iron pan, popular
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for centuries, as a tool for economical,
easy, elemental ways to cook. Pruess includes
a section about caring for pans and debunking
some commonly held myths about cooking with
cast-iron. Joanna invites the cook to get
creative, mix and match, and buck tradition:
Buckwheat Crêpes with Smoked Salmon can be
served for breakfast, brunch, or even dinner.
Blackberry Cobbler with Candied Ginger and
Oat Streusel Topping could even become a
celebratory breakfast instead of a dessert.
And some of the side dishes, such as Roasted
Corn Pancakes with Cherry Tomato Salsa and
Sweet Potato Pancakes with Brussels Sprouts
Slaw, could be the center of a light dinner
or lunch. There’s something for everyone—and
their closest friends and family—in Pruess’s
latest, Cast-Iron Cooking for Two.

The Quintessential Cast Iron Cookbook
Citing the versatility and endurance of cast
iron cookware, a volume of recipes features
options for collectible pans and includes
such options as three-pepper frittata,
rosemary-garlic cornbread, and caramel apple
tartine. By the award-winning author of
Seduced by Bacon.

MaryJanes Cast Iron Kitchen
Cast-iron Cooking For Two Cookbook Get your
copy of the best and most unique recipes from
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Deirdre Reid ! Do you miss the carefree years
when you could eat anything you wanted?Are
you looking for ways to relive the good old
days without causing harm to your health?Do
you want an ideal way to preserve your
food?Do you want to lose weight? Are you
starting to notice any health problems?Do you
want to learn to prep meals like a pro and
gain valuable extra time to spend with your
family? If these questions ring bells with
you, keep reading to find out, Healthy Weekly
Meal Prep Recipes can be the best answer for
you, and how it can help you gain many more
health benefits! Whether you want to spend
less time in the kitchen, lose weight, save
money, or simply eat healthier, meal prep is
a convenient and practical option and your
family can savor nutritious, delicious,
homemade food even on your busiest days. ?
Purchase The Print Edition & Receive A
Digital Copy FREE Via Kindle Matchbook ? In
this book: This book walks you through an
effective and complete anti-inflammatory dietno prior knowledge required. Learn how to
shop for the right ingredients, plan your
meals, batch-prep ahead of time, and even use
your leftovers for other recipes.and detailed
nutritional information for every recipe,
Cast-iron Cooking For Two Cookbook is an
incredible resource of fulfilling, joyinducing meals that every home cook will
love. In addition, 2 weeks of meals-a 14-day
schedule of meals, including step-by-step
recipes and shopping lists for each, with
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tips on what you can prepare ahead of time to
get dinner or meal on the table faster. Let
this be an inspiration when preparing food in
your kitchen with your love ones for the
Holiday. It would be lovely to know your
cooking story in the comments sections below.
Again remember these recipes are unique so be
ready to try some new things. Also remember
that the style of cooking used in this
cookbook is effortless. I really hope that
each book in the series will be always your
best friend in your little kitchen. Well,
what are you waiting for? Scroll to the top
of this page and click the Add to Cart button
to get your copy now!

Cast-Iron Cooking for Two
Cat lovers can forget about eating solo, and
cats no more have to look longingly at the
meals their caretakers have prepared in hope
of getting a bite. Now, with the help of
Cooking for Two: Your Cat & You, felines and
their friends can share a meal for breakfast,
lunch, or dinner! In this new two-species
cookbook, Brandon Schultz has adapted dozens
of unpretentious recipes for “people food” to
fit both the palate of humans and the dietary
limitations of cats. He covers what foods are
and aren’t safe for our furry companions,
suggests resources for making day-to-day cat
food, and gives tips on making food for
special occasions appetizing for both human
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and cat. Each recipe has instructions and
ingredient lists for both types of diners.
Some sample recipes include: Breakfast
frittata Thanksgiving dinner Vegetable
stirfry Spinach and quinoa side salad Banana
fool And much more! With Cooking for Two:
Your Cat & You, you’ll be on your way to
happy mealtimes for owner and kitty!

Griswold and Wagner Cast Iron Cookbook
“I could not be more excited about this
cookbook. Megan captures what we all love
about cast iron cooking but puts her own
inventive spin on it. I predict you'll find
new favorites in her fresh and creative
dinners. Megan's food is truly mouth-watering
but also real and straightforward to prepare.
She does it all while keeping dirty dishes to
a minimum, too. Win, win, win!” —Ree
Drummond, New York Times bestselling author
and founder of The Pioneer Woman Convenience
and Gourmet Flavor All in a Cast Iron Skillet
or Dutch Oven Megan Keno, creator of the blog
Country Cleaver, brings new possibilities to
cast iron cookware and highlights the many
ways to use it to make exceptional meals
easily. From perfectly seared steak to
decadent dessert, Megan will show you the
true potential of cast iron. Recipes include
Rosemary and Roasted Garlic Focaccia, Caraway
Seed Slow-Roasted Pork Shoulder, BaconWrapped Filet Mignon and Blueberry, Cardamom
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and Coconut Crumble. Whether you have hours
to slow roast pork in the oven, 30 minutes to
put dinner on the table or you want to cook
with only five ingredients or less, Megan’s
delicious recipes will have you returning for
more. With Cast Iron Gourmet, you’ll get
incredible gourmet flavor out of one of your
favorite traditional kitchen tools.

Cooking for Geeks
In some cooking circles, cast iron gets a bad
rep – people think it's old-fashioned, heavy,
and hard to take care of. And really, how
often do folks nowadays need to hitch up a
mule and wagon and leave civilization and
Teflon-coated sauté pans behind? True, cast
iron is old; it's been around since the
Middle Ages. And it is heavy. No one can
dispute that even a small, cast-iron pot has
a heft to it that no other cookware has.
Nevertheless, cast-iron cookware has a place
in today's kitchens, and that doesn’t mean
simply hanging on the wall for decoration.
Cast iron has much to offer modern-day cooks;
it's easy to use, easy to care for,
economical, versatile, and durable, and let's
face it, it has a nostalgic appeal that no
other cookware has. But more compelling than
all those reasons is that it's a great
cookware that makes great food. In fact, most
cast-iron cooks will tell you that food
cooked in cast iron tastes better than food
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cooked in anything else! Cast-Iron Cooking
For Dummies is for those cooks who may want
to inject a little adventure and variety into
their cooking. If you've never even thought
of using cast-iron cookware, or you have a
few cast-iron pots lying around, you'll
discover all you need to know about making
great food using cast iron. Here just a
sampling of what you'll find in Cast-Iron
Cooking For Dummies: Selecting the right castiron cookware for you Seasoning a new castiron pan Caring for your cast-iron cookware
Discovering techniques to enhance your castiron cooking Enjoying cast-iron cooking in
the Great Outdoors Tons of delicious recipes,
from main and side dishes to desserts and
international dishes Top Ten lists on ways to
make your cast-iron cookware last longer, the
best dishes suited for cast iron, and tips
for achieving success in cast-iron cooking
So, whether you're a cooking novice or an
experienced chef, you can find plenty of
enjoyment from cooking with cast iron – and
Cast-Iron Cooking For Dummies can show you
the way.

The Cast Iron Skillet Cookbook
Classic cast iron cooking for 21st century
tastes. This isn't your grandmother's cast
iron cookbook. For the next generation of
home cooks, The Modern Cast Iron Cookbook
serves up fresh and healthy recipes that
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reinvent the possibilities of cast iron
cooking. Spring Green Shakshuka, Falafel
Burgers with Mint Yogurt, Turmeric Seafood
Paella, and more-- these original recipes
show you what you can do with the modern and
improved cast irons. Plus, with handy labels
for 5-ingredient, 30-minute, and 1 hour (or
less) recipes, you'll discover how
deliciously convenient cast iron cooking can
be. The Modern Cast Iron Cookbook includes:
Cast Iron Cooking Today--Get the latest on
top brands and the learn everything you need
to know before you choose your pan. Tender
Loving Care--Learn how to care for and clean
your cast iron to get the most out of its
staying power. Recipes for Every Taste--Serve
up a wide range of recipes that include
updated comfort food classics, international
flavors, plus plenty of vegan, vegetarian,
and grain-free options for breakfast, lunch,
dinner, and dessert! Give tradition a fresh
new taste with The Modern Cast Iron Cookbook.

Taste of Home Cast Iron Mini Binder
Next-Level Keto Dishes from Your One-Pan
Wonder Fancy equipment need not apply: These
incredible Keto recipes are all crafted to be
cooked in one tried and true kitchen
staple—the cast iron skillet. Where other
cookbooks would have you busting out bulky
appliances that take up valuable kitchen
space—not to mention the hassle of cleaning
Page 27/34

Read Free Cast Iron Cooking For Two 75 Quick
And Easy Skillet Recipes
all those dishes at the end of a busy
night—Cast Iron Keto gives you deliciously
easy low-carb, high-fat meals all in one pan.
Meat lovers will devour the savory Blue
Cheese and Pecan–Stuffed Pork Tenderloin or
the decadent Chimichurri Skirt Steak with
Lobster- Turnip Stacks, while the Keto
vegetarians in your life will be drooling
over the fresh flavors of the Chipotle Tofu
Bowls and the Zucchini Boat Pizzas. There’s
even an Easy Ramen for Two, the perfect meal
for those cozy stay-at-home date nights. The
ease of using just one cast iron skillet
allows you to get the best sear and lock in
all the robust flavors these recipes have to
offer, as well as cook your food more evenly
than ever. Turn up the dial on your Keto
flavors and cut down on time spent washing
dishes as you wow friends and family with
these delicious and easy Keto meals for any
day of the week.

Cast Iron Gourmet
The cake mix doctordoctors cake mixes to
create more than 200 luscious desserts with
from-scratch taste.

The Staub Cookbook
Provides recipes for cooking with a cast iron
skillet, including seared chicken hash,
potato pancakes, huevos rancheros salad, and
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herb-coated pork tenderloin.

The Cast Iron Skillet Cookbook, 2nd
Edition
Healthier Together is all about nourishing
and cooking for your body and your soul--and
the best way to accomplish that is with
another person. Food writer and health
blogger Liz Moody once followed trendy diets
and ate solely for fuel, not for flavor. That
changed when she met her soon-to-be-boyfriend
and they started cooking nutrient- and
vegetable-rich meals. She not only fell in
love with food again, but she also discovered
that setting goals and sticking to them is
easier and more gratifying when paired with
someone else. Mincing garlic and sautéing
onions together eventually led the couple to
marriage--proving that good food really is
the universal connector! These 100+ flavorpacked recipes are designed to be cooked and
enjoyed by two people, plus they're all
gluten-free, dairy-free, and plant-centered.
They include homemade alternatives for all
the foods you love to share, such as brunch,
takeout, and sweet treats. Indulge in
Cardamom Banana Bread Pancakes with Candied
Coffee Walnuts, Cornflake "Fried" Chicken,
General Tso's Cauliflower, and Chocolate
Tahini Brownie Bites. Pick your partner--near
or far--and get ready to get healthy.
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Home Skillet
Small-batch, one-pot dishes to share with
close friends and family! In Cast-Iron
Cooking for Two, Joanna Pruess celebrates the
enduring appeal of cast-iron cooking and the
countless twosomes who love sharing homecooked food. Her 75 easy and flavorful
recipes feature versatile cast-iron skillets
that are the right size for people cooking
for two (or three), whether they be empty
nesters, college students, or just anyone who
is not feeding a group. From Spicy BeerBattered Shrimp with Remoulade Sauce to Homey
Oven-Roasted Chicken Thighs and Legs with Pan
Gravy to Orange-Sesame Shortbread Cookies,
you’ll find dishes that are perfect for any
occasion when it’s just the two of you?—or
maybe even a few! Date night, Sunday morning
with a couple of kids, or a casual drop-in
dinner for a close friend. Real ingredients
that are easily accessible, along with a
smattering of high-quality convenience foods
(think prepared pesto, pumpkin pie spice
mix), help the home cook save time, money,
and cupboard and counter space. Home cooks
are discovering the cast-iron pan, popular
for centuries, as a tool for economical,
easy, elemental ways to cook. Pruess includes
a section about caring for pans and debunking
some commonly held myths about cooking with
cast-iron. Joanna invites the cook to get
creative, mix and match, and buck tradition:
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Buckwheat Crêpes with Smoked Salmon can be
served for breakfast, brunch, or even dinner.
Blackberry Cobbler with Candied Ginger and
Oat Streusel Topping could even become a
celebratory breakfast instead of a dessert.
And some of the side dishes, such as Roasted
Corn Pancakes with Cherry Tomato Salsa and
Sweet Potato Pancakes with Brussels Sprouts
Slaw, could be the center of a light dinner
or lunch. There’s something for everyone—and
their closest friends and family—in Pruess’s
latest, Cast-Iron Cooking for Two.

John Wayne Cast Iron Official Cookbook
A tantalizing collection of over 250 recipes
tailor-made for the ultimate cooking tool: a
cast iron skillet. Complete with gorgeous,
full-color photographs and a wide range of
recipes covering breakfast, lunch, dinner,
and everything in between (even decadent
desserts!), this definitive cast iron skillet
cookbook is a must-have. While the broad
variety of original recipes will appeal to
seasoned chefs, chapters dedicated to the
care and keeping of your cast iron skillet
make this cookbook perfect for newcomers to
this booming culinary trend, as do the easy
to follow step-by-step recipes.

The Lodge Cast Iron Cookbook
Presents recipes ranging in difficulty with
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the science and technology-minded cook in
mind, providing the science behind cooking,
the physiology of taste, and the techniques
of molecular gastronomy.

Stir, Sizzle, Bake
A totally new patented way to cook quick and
easy one-pot meals, while keeping ingredients
intact and full of flavor. Elizabeth Yarnell
developed her revolutionary infusion-cooking
method to avoid often mushy slow-cooker
results and to make cooking and cleaning up
after dinner a breeze. Now anyone with too
many tasks and not enough time can use her
technique to get dinner on the table in an
hour or less, with no more than twenty
minutes of hands-on prep work—and just one
pot to clean. All it takes is a Dutch oven
and a few basic fresh or even frozen
ingredients layered--never stirred. Glorious
One-Pot Meals provides the most convenient
method yet of serving highly nutritious,
satisfying suppers every night of the week.
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